STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

BEGINNING OF REVIEW NOTICE
Certificate of Need Application

Applicant: Kennewick Public Hospital District

Description of Proposal: Amend Certificate of Need #1418 because of a change in the
approved financing. Certificate of Need #1418 was issued on March 15, 2010, and
approves the establishment of a 74-bed hospital at the Southridge campus in Kennewick.
The address of the Southridge campus is 3810 Plaza Way, Kennewick.

CN #1418 Approved Costs: $112,378,100
Amendment Application Cost: $111,915,758

Public Hearing: No public hearing will be held on this project.
Public Comment Period: Written comments must be received by the Certificate of Need

Program by 5:00 pm, Monday, August 27, 2012, Faxed comments will not be accepted.
Send written comments to:

Mailing Address Other Than By Mail
Department of Health Department of Health
Certificate of Need Program Certificate of Need Program
Mail Stop 47852 111 Israel Road SE
Olympia, WA 98504-7852 Tumwater, WA 98501

Anticipated Decision Date: Tuesday, October 2, 2012

For questions or additional information, please call Karen Nidermayer with the Certificate
of Need Program at (360) 236-2957.
Certificate of Need Program website: www.doh.wa.gov/hsqa/F'SL/certneed/




